## Inland Children's Chorus To Appear In 8th Annual Guest Concert With The Dayton Philharmonic Orchestra

## Special Christmas Program To Be Given December 16 and 17 At Memorial Hall

Music lovers of Dayton and vicinity will again be privileged to hear the 100-voice Inland Children's Chorus in concert, as guests of the Dayton Philharmonic Orchestra, under the direction of Paul Katz, this coming Saturday and Sunday, December 16 and 17, at Memorial Hall. The Saturday performance will begin at 8:30 p.m., and the Sunday concert starts at 3 o'clock.

Director Richard Westbrock has announced the program of the concert, which includes several new musical arrangements especially styled for children's voices and orchestral accomplishment. This year's guest concert has been preceded by more general publicity than in previous years, due to the fact that the Dayton Journal-Herald "Spotlight Section" devoted three pages in their December 10 issue to the Chorus, plus the Christmas issue of "GM Folks" which carried a complete cover picture of the Chorus. In addition to these widely distributed instruments of publicity, the management of the concert series has distributed several hundred window posters for local display, and also mailed out over 2000 small folders showing and describing the activities of the Children's Chorus.

The Chorus is rapidly becoming what is generally regarded as a Christmas institution in Dayton, and further enhances this opinion by its annual Christmas Eve radio concert, which will again be aired over both local radio stations Sunday evening, December 24. The broadcast of Christmas Carols may be heard over WING from 9:30 to 10 p.m. and over WHIO from 10:15 to 10:45 Christmas Eve.